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Applicant:  Canton School Department 

Amount Requested:  $35,097 
 

 
The CCPC voted to recommend CPA funding in the amount of $35,097 to 
rehabilitate the outdoor basketball courts at the William H. Galvin Middle School. 
The two courts at Galvin are becoming unsafe due to cracking and uneven surfaces, 
and their poor condition has precluded more extensive use. A similar court 
renovation project was successfully completed at the Kennedy Elementary School 
in 2019 and the proposed project budget is based on that experience. The School 
Department has committed to funding project costs in excess of the requested CPA 
funding. Rehabilitating the courts is a priority project for the School Department 
and it will allow expanded wellness programming at this site. 
 


